URGENT
Calling ALL Learning disability nurses and student nurses-

Invitations to respond/ contribute to two consultations that will affect YOU. 

Colleagues, two important consultations have recently been circulated:

1)The Future of Pre-Registration Education – Nursing & Midwifery Council.

http://www.nmc-uk.org/aArticle.aspx?ArticleD=2641
and

2) Towards a framework for Post-Registration Nursing Careers.- Dept. of Health http://www.dh.gov.uk/en/Consultations/Liveconsultations/DH_078135
Both have a deadline for comments by mid February 2008.

Both of these consultations have potential far-reaching consequences for Learning Disability Nursing.

There has been a great focus of attention upon learning disabilities services, particularly Mencap’s ‘Death by Indifference’ , the recent announcement by the Secretary of State to set up an independent inquiry into access to healthcare for people with learning disabilities and an imminent audit report by the Healthcare Commission on learning disability services in England.
Never has there been a more important time for nurses to contribute to the consultations above on behalf of the people they care for with learning disabilities.

If you have felt disempowered, disenfranchised or not heard in the past, I urge you now to:

· Respond to these consultations as individuals

· Prepare and submit joint responses in your service localities

I am providing 2 template’s for you to complete and return to me at the RCN in order that we ensure your collective views are taken into account.

Please email or post your completed templates to: wendy.williams@rcn.org.uk
Or post to: Royal College of Nursing

                  (FAO: Wendy Williams/ Annie Norman)

                   20 Cavendish Square

                   London

                   W1G ORN

                   Fax: 020 7647 3431

No later than: 31st December 2007  

